
ATTN: All new PC/MP students of Q4/2020 
 
Welcome to the Preparation Center for Languages and Mathematics! 
Thank you for your PC/MP registration. Below is a brief information for new PC/MP students of Q4/2020. 
The topics are: 

1. PC/MP student email account; Mahidol internet account and other accounts 
2. New PC/MP student meeting with PC staff 
3. How to check your payment status and how to know your PC/MP student ID number 
4. Class lists and schedules for Q4/2020 
5. Date and time for PC Orientation 

 

Topic Remark 

1. PC/MP student email account; Mahidol internet account and other accounts 
The PC office will send information to your Gmail account until August 28, 2020 After 
that students must use the following accounts: 

● A PC student email address​ (​634XXX@muicpc.io​): This email address is used 
to communicate with teachers and PC staff members while studying here 
including to access any online platforms/classes which belong to PC/MUIC. 

 
 
● Details about PC 

email activation will 
be sent to your 
personal Gmail by 
August 28, 2020. 

● Mahidol internet account: ​The Mahidol internet account will be used for the 
following functions: 
- Log in to the Wi-Fi internet on the Mahidol University campuses. 
- Access e-resources such as e-books and e-journals 

● Details about MU 
internet account 
activation will be sent 
to your 
634XXX@muicpc.io 
email later. 

2. New PC/MP student meeting with PC staff on September 10, 2020 
This meeting will convey important information about studying at PC/MP. It will be 
arranged on the ​Zoom​. Please download the Zoom program to your device in advance.  

 
● Details about the 

meeting will be sent 
to your Gmail by 
August 28, 2020. 

3. How to check your payment status and how to know your PC/MP student ID 
number 
● PC students >> ​click here 
● MP students >> ​click here 

OR go to ​PC online system 

● Details will be sent to 
your 
634XXX@muicpc.io 
email address again 
later. 

4. Class lists and schedules for Q4/2020 
○ The PC online system will be available to log in on ​Sunday, September 13, 

2020​ to check the class lists and schedules. 
○ In order to log in to the PC online, all students must click on the menu ​“Current 

student​”. 
○ The error notification may show up if you log in to the PC website before 

September 13, 2020. 

● Details will be sent to 
your 
634XXX@muicpc.io 
email address in 
September. 

5. Date and time for PC Orientation 
The Orientation will be on Monday, September 14, 2020 via online platform only. 

● Details will be sent to 
your 
634XXX@muicpc.io 
email address in 
September. 

 
Please be reminded that: 

● Students will receive all information from the PC office via email. ​Please check your email 
(Gmail and/or ​634xxx@muicpc.io​) regularly. 

● Students can check any news and announcements from the ​“PC Announcements” section on 
the first page of the PC Online system/PC website. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you all at PC! 
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